From: Neville Shulman

Sent: 04 November 2014 15:34

To: Carr, Seonaid

Cc: Planning

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATIONS 2014/4531/P AND 2012/2489/P - 50 Redington Road,
London NW3

Dear Ms Carr

| am the next door neighbour living at 52 Redington Road NW3 7RS to 50 Redington Road. | understand you have
received various submissions and objections relating to the proposed double basement development made from the
neighbours on the other side 48 Redington Road which property is affected mare substantively than ours. With us it
is more a question of affecting the peaceful enjoyment of our gardens and property and not damaging garden
foundations.

We were visited previously by a member of the Tree Association who was concerned that the building of these
basements at 50 Redington Road could seriously affect the mature trees along the boundary line and wanted to
make submissions relating to this. | shall forward to you an email she sent me.

Also whilst | was away | believe a tree consultant/officer was sent from the Council to inspect but this didn’t take
place in my absence. If you could provide the contact information so | can arrange for a visit to take place now | am
willing to assist with this.

As indicated above and in the submissions made there seem to be a number of issues that should be examined
more closely before coming to any decision. We would also like to obtain further professional advice in order to
consider making further submissions as well.

May | respectfully therefore request that no decision is made on Wednesday 5 November and a postponement is
allowed in order for more submissions to be considered and made within an appropriate amount of time.

Please acknowledge this submission
Yours sincerely

Neville Shulman



